

Read • Grow • Succeed

Mr and Mrs Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
First Floor
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London
W5 5SA

12<sup>th</sup> April, 2017

Dear Bin and Pardeep,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your very generous donation of £5,000 to Beanstalk. We are so grateful for this contribution and multi – year commitment to support over 30 children in Primary Schools in Ealing. We will now be able to recruit, vet, train and support 10 volunteer reading helpers who will work with 3 children for a full school year giving them 1 - 2 - 1 support twice a week.

I am also so pleased that I will get to work with the foundation and you both again and am so looking forward to showing you our work in our school visit on the 4<sup>th</sup>May.

It is shocking that in 2015-16 over 200,000 children left Primary School unable to read to the required levels and it is only with supporters such as yourselves that we can give them the extra literacy support they need to succeed.

Best wishes,

Kate Dolleymore

Philanthropy Manager

Beanstalk

I've attached a copy of our latest conval

review.